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OFFICIAL MINUTES 

Executive Board Meeting 
July 12, 2023 

(Via Zoom) 

 

 

 
     In Attendance: 

     Felandria Jackson -   Local President 

     Lafon Robinson-    Vice President 

     Leslie Hamlett -    Treasurer 

     Marcus Anderson-   Recording Secretary 

     Cynthia Brown -    NCSEBM 

     Marvin Simpson -   VASEBM 

     Demetria Spratley -   DCSEBM 

     Mike Perry -    MDSEBM 

     James Beane -   WVSEBM 

 

 

 

The Executive Board Meeting for NPMHU Local 305 was called to order by President Felandria Jackson at 

12:01 p.m. The roll call was then conducted by Recording Secretary Marcus Anderson.   
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SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 

The Executive Board met to discuss the NPMHU Local 305 Scholarship Awards for year 2023. The Executive 

Board reviewed the recommendations submitted by Student Conduct Intervention & Response Specialist Katina 

D. Schoolfield. Based on this review and discussion the following motion was made: 

Motion:  Vice President Lafon Robinson moved to accept the scholarship disbursements for the 2023 eligible 

candidates. The motion was seconded by NCSEBM Cynthia Brown and moved forward unanimously. 

 

The Executive Board is proud to announce the three well deserving recipients of the 2023 NPMHU Local 305 

Scholarship Program. 

Alonzea J. Smallwood 

Amelia D. Johnson 

Taj Z. Poole 

 

 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP APPRECIATION 

The Executive Board elected to allocate additional funds for the purchasing of gifts to be included with the Annual 

Membership Appreciations. The following motion was made: 

Motion:  DCSEBM Demetria Spratley moved to give an additional $500.00 to each facility for their Annual 

Membership Appreciation gifts. The motion was seconded by Leslie Hamlett and moved forward by a majority. 

 

 

ISSUES AND CONCERNS 

President Jackson then opened the floor to hear any issues or concerns that have been received from the field. 

 

  

With no further business on this date, NCSEBM Cynthia Brown made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The 

motion was seconded by Local President Felandria Jackson and moved forward unanimously. The Executive 

Board meeting of Local 305 was officially adjourned at 1:07 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Marcus D. Anderson 

Recording Secretary 

NPMHU – Local 305 


	4907 Fitzhugh Avenue, Suite 100

